

Patsi Davies

Via email: patsidavies@yahoo.co.nz

100 Heads Road, Private Bag 3003 Whanganui 4540, New Zealand

Dear Ms Davies

## Official Information Act Request - Smoke-free policies

On 29 January 2020 under section 12 of the Official Information Act, you requested the following information from Whanganui District Health Board (WDHB):

- 1. Smoke-free policies (tobacco and/or vaping), including any specific to mental health inpatient facilities, used by **Whanganui DHB** between and including the years 2000 2019.
- 2. Policies related to smoking (tobacco), including any specific to mental health inpatient facilities, used by the former CHE and Health and Hospital Services between and including the years 1993-1999.

## Whanganui District Health Board's response:

1. Smoke-free policies (tobacco and/or vaping), including any specific to mental health inpatient facilities, used by Whanganui DHB between and including the years 2000 – 2019.

Please find the following documents attached in response to question 1 above.

- Smokevape area policy
- Smokevape area procedure
- Standing Order Smokefree administration of NRT
- 9905 Smokefree Auahi Kore Procedure v2
- 9905 Smokefree Auahi Kore Procedure v1
- 1804 Smokefree Policy WDHB-1804 v4 (2018 2021)
- 1804 Smokefree Policy WDHB-1804 v3 (2017 2018)
- 1804 Smokefree Policy WDHB-1804 v3 (2014 2017)
- 1804 Smokefree Policy WDHB-1804 v2 (2010 2013)
- 1804 Smokefree Policy WDHB-1804 (2009 2010)
- 0455 Smokefree Children Care Pathway v2
- 0455 Smokefree Children Care Pathway v1
- 0178 Smokefree Pathway v2
- 0178 Smokefree Pathway v1
- 0178 Smokefree Pathway Form 2013

2. Policies related to smoking (tobacco), including any specific to mental health inpatient facilities, used by the former CHE and Health and Hospital Services between and including the years 1993-1999.

We do not have any record of documents prior to 2000

Chief Executive | Phone 06 348 3140 | Fax 06 345 9390

Should you have any further queries about the above information, please contact our OIA co-ordinator Anne Phoenix at anne.phoenix@wdhb.org.nz.

Yours sincerely

Russell Simpson
Chief Executive